F.No.10/1/2012 - PPD
Government of India
Ministry of Finance
Department of Expenditure

PP Division
516,Lok Nayak Bhawan,
Khan Market, New Delhi
Dated: 24:11.2014
OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sub.:  Clarification sought on extension of Bid Submission time after attaining
Bid Opening.

The undersigned is directed to refer to Technical Dierctor NIC’s letter No.
NIC/eProc/DoE-2014-2 dated 22.08.2014 on the subject cited above.

2. In this regards, National Information Centre, D/o Electronics and Information
Technology is informed that there is no need to make application for extension of the
date/time of Bid Submission after attaining Bid Opening in the software GePNIC.

3. This issues with the approval of OSD(PPD).

;/(‘.H}\/M,,;dn] 4
(Vinayak T. Likhar)
Under Secretary to Govt. of India
Tele : 24621305
To,
Ms. Usha Saxena,
Technical Director,
E-Procurement Division,
NIC Head Quarter, A-Block,
CGO Complex, New Delhi.



